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SENIORS​ – It is time to start taking care of any fees/fines 
you might have!  Please come see the Bookkeeper ASAP. 
Unpaid fees/fines will result in not being able 
to attend upcoming Senior Events.  

You may also pay fees/fines online @ https://skpay.salkeiz.k12.or.us 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

STANFORD UNIVERSITY 

AWARD FOR  

SHERI BURLESON 
 
In 2011, Sprague High 
School had the honor of 
bestowing the award for 
the “Most Outstanding 
Student in Mathematics” 
to Andrew Ponec.  It was 
a heartfelt award, which 
represented the 

accomplishments of a brilliant young mind.  Andrew will be graduating this spring 
from Stanford University, and, having finished in the top 5% of his engineering 
class, was invited to select the one teacher who had the greatest impact on his 
academic life.  He chose Sheri Burleson, who received the Stanford University 
Frederick Emmons Termon Engineering Scholastic Award at a ceremony this 
April.  At the university hosted awards dinner in Palo Alto, Andrew described Mrs. 
Burleson’s classroom as an “oasis” of learning, where they could “share our 
passion and enthusiasm for mathematics.”  The award noted her “exceptional 
influence” and contributions to education.  Sheri and Andrew share not only a 
passion for math and brilliance of mind, but also a commitment to excellence and 
a desire to improve the world around them.  Although she is demure when it 
comes to recognition, her tireless efforts, engagement, and willingness to assist 
students are widely acknowledged and appreciated here at Sprague, and now by 
Stanford University.  Congratulations, Sheri. 

 
 

 
 
 
 




